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05 November 2020 
 

Social Workers in Schools Project at Rooks Heath 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are very pleased to announce that Rooks Heath School has been selected to take part in a pilot project 

embedding social workers into local secondary schools.   We are delighted that Evangeline Phillips will be 

joining the staff team this term and will be fully integrated into the life of the school, working closely with 

staff and students in a range of activities.   

 

We are confident that Evangeline will bring her skills and experience to assist us in supporting our 

students’ emotional and welfare needs as well as building on and developing our safeguarding processes 

and procedures.   

 

You will know that at Rooks Heath we place an importance on our pastoral care which is often recognises 

as a strength of the school. Evangeline will be a valuable addition to our pastoral team and I am sure that 

many students will want to talk to Evangeline as they would do to any member of the team.   

 

We are very excited as a school to have this opportunity to work more closely with Children’s Services and 

we welcome Evangeline to the school community here at Rooks Heath. 

 

If you would like any further information about this project or Evangeline’s role in the school please 

contact me at the school. 

 

 
 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Ms Sue Rockell 
Designated Safeguarding Lead 

mailto:contactus@rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk
http://www.rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk/

